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	Old Eglish Road

Dungannon

BT71 7BE

Tel: (028) 87 727277

Fax (028) 87 727610




5th Sept 2019
Dear Parents

The P7 residential to Shannaghmore, in Newcastle, is booked for two nights from Monday 6th – Wednesday 8th April 2020.  The trip involves the children taking part in a variety of outdoor and adventurous activities and staying for two nights in the newly refurbished buildings at Shannaghmore.  It should be a great few days for the whole class.  

The cost of the residential is £115 and this covers accommodation and all their food and all the activities e.g. bouldering.  
I appreciate that £115 is a lot of money, so we will be running a saving scheme to enable the children to pay for the trip over the next few months. We will need a deposit of £30 from each child by 4th October 2019 please and the remaining £85 in instalments between now and 6th March 2020.  You can pay the full amount now if you wish.

Please complete the form below and return to Mrs Creggan with the £30 deposit before 4th October 2019.  The deposit is non-refundable. Due to the strict rules and expectations of listening and following instructions at Shannaghmore, if a pupil’s behaviour is not acceptable between now and the trip, they will not be allowed to go for health and safety reasons.
Yours sincerely

Kevin Campbell       Sandra Ferguson

P7 Teacher               Principal

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for my child ___________________________________ to attend the P7 residential in April 2020 and enclose £30 deposit.

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I do not wish for my child _________________________________________ to attend the P7 residential in April 2020.

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Guardian)

